
 

Important Homework Information 
Primary 1-3 

Weekly instructions will be posted on Seesaw each Monday.  

 

All activities should be carried out at home and evidence sent back to the class teacher via 
Seesaw if and when required.  Practical and written activities can be photographed and the 
pictures uploaded as evidence. 

 

Worksheets will often be uploaded and these will need to be printed as, at this young age, 
pencil skills are so important. If you have any trouble with printing documents, please 
inform your teacher (tablets/phones will require a wireless printer). We would ask that 
letter formation and sentence writing is not carried out on touch screen devices, pencil and 
paper are essential. 

Sometimes activities may be able to be completed on devices, teachers will make this clear 
on the instruction sheet. 

 

Blue homework pouches will be used this year.  These will be sent home on a Monday and 
should be returned on a Friday. Please look after these. Practical items such as 
playdoh/counters/number lines etc will be sent home at various stages throughout the year.  
These items MUST be kept safe as they will be needed at different times throughout the 
year 

NO WORK SHOULD BE TAKEN BACK INTO SCHOOL. 

ALL WORK SHOULD BE UPLOADED VIA SEESAW. 

ALL FEEDBACK ON HOMEWORK WILL BE GIVEN VIA SEESAW. 

Daily reading will continue as normal in school (P2/3 initially).  New books will go out on a 
Monday with another set on a Wednesday – books must be brought back into school every 
day.  Those books MUST be returned to school in the blue homework pouch every Friday 
morning. 

NOTE – If books are not returned a phone call will be made to a parent/guardian to ask 
that it be returned as soon as possible.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Harte, Miss Grimley & Mrs Quinn 

 


